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We have been notified on October 29, 2013 of the following: 
 
1. Sun Life Financial Inc., Toronto, Canada gives notice pursuant to sec. 
21 para. 1 WpHG that on October 22, 2013 the voting rights in MTU Aero 
Engines AG, Dachauer Street 665, 80995 Munich, Germany exceeded the 
threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% (1,883,469 voting rights) as per this 
date. 
 
These voting rights are attributable to Sun Life Financial Inc. pursuant to 
sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in connection with sent. 2 WpHG. 
 
We have been notified on October 25, 2013 of the following: 
 
2. Sun Life Global Investments Inc., Toronto, Canada gives notice pursuant 
to sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG that on October 22, 2013 the voting rights in MTU 
Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Street 665, 80995 Munich, Germany exceeded the 
threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% (1,883,469 voting rights) as per this 
date. 
 
These voting rights are attributable to Sun Life Global Investments Inc. 
pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in connection with sent. 2 WpHG. 
 
3. Sun Life Assurance Company of Canada - U.S. Operations Holdings, Inc., 
Wellesley Hills, USA gives notice pursuant to sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG that on 
October 22, 2013 the voting rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Street 
665, 80995 Munich, Germany exceeded the threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% 
(1,883,469 voting rights) as per this date. 
 
These voting rights are attributable to Sun Life Assurance Company of 
Canada - U.S. Operations Holdings, Inc. pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 
no. 6 in connection with sent. 2 WpHG. 
 
4. Sun Life Financial (U.S.) Holdings, Inc., Wellesley Hills, USA gives 
notice pursuant to sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG that on October 22, 2013 the voting 
rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Street 665, 80995 Munich, Germany 
exceeded the threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% (1,883,469 voting rights) 
as per this date. 
 
These voting rights are attributable to Sun Life Financial (U.S.) Holdings, 
Inc. pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in connection with sent. 2 
WpHG. 
 
5. Sun Life Financial (U.S.) Investments LLC, Wellesley Hills, USA gives 
notice pursuant to sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG that on October 22, 2013 the voting 
rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Street 665, 80995 Munich, Germany 
exceeded the threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% (1,883,469 voting rights) 
as per this date. 
 



These voting rights are attributable to Sun Life Financial (U.S.) 
Investments LLC pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in connection 
with sent. 2 WpHG. 
 
6. Sun Life of Canada (U.S.) Financial Services Holdings, Inc., Wellesley 
Hills, USA gives notice pursuant to sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG that on October 
22, 2013 the voting rights in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Street 665, 
80995 Munich, Germany exceeded the threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% 
(1,883,469 voting rights) as per this date. 
 
These voting rights are attributable to Sun Life of Canada (U.S.) Financial 
Services Holdings, Inc. pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in 
connection with sent. 2 WpHG. 
 
7. Massachusetts Financial Services Company (MFS), Boston, USA gives notice 
pursuant to sec. 21 para. 1 WpHG that on October 22, 2013 the voting rights 
in MTU Aero Engines AG, Dachauer Street 665, 80995 Munich, Germany exceeded 
the threshold of 3% and amount to 3.62% (1,883,469 voting rights) as per 
this date. 
 
These voting rights are attributable to Massachusetts Financial Services 
Company (MFS) pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 WpHG (0,96%, 
501,410 voting rights) and pursuant to sec. 22 para. 1 sent. 1 no. 6 in 
connection with sent. 2 WpHG (2.66%, 1,382,059 voting rights). 
 
 
 
30.10.2013 Die DGAP Distributionsservices umfassen gesetzliche  
Meldepflichten, Corporate News/Finanznachrichten und Pressemitteilungen.  
DGAP-Medienarchive unter www.dgap-medientreff.de und www.dgap.de 
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